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Tracy Doyle <tracyoilsistas@gmail.com> Fri, Apr 30, 2021 at 3:14 PM
To: Edc Cob <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

For public comment  5/4/21BOS Meeting Item#19

Vote no on item 19. The gross overreach and blatant nefarious disregard for the federal and state Constitutions by public
servants employed by counties as public servants has shown constituents the dangers of expanding public health
departments. 

The public should have a vote in any expansion being contemplated of the county health department. We certainly don’t
want another Nancy  who makes statements about not knowing anything  about the constitutionality of her decisions (
suggestions) and has said we sometimes have to limit the rights of some for the good of the majority. That statement
should be denounced by all supervisors. 

Tracy Doyle 
District 2 
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